
To:   Russ McElyea, Chief Water Judge 
From:    Madeleine Weisz, Senior Water Master 
Re:  Basin 41Q Interlocutory Decree Summary Report Review 
Date:  September 24, 2021 
 
On August 26, 2021, an updated Basin 41Q Interlocutory Decree Summary Report was 
emailed to the Water Court.  This Summary Report contains 566 exempt claims and 9 
timely filed claims.   
 
For claim data or remark questions, I emailed all inquiries to Laura Hink at the DNRC.  
For printing, program errors, and remark updates, in conjunction with Court 
Administrator Sara Calkins, we directed all inquiries to Laura Hinck, Matt Murphy, and 
Dave Coey. 
 
All questions and edits are chronicled in the Interlocutory Decree Summary Report email 
archive saved at Share\WC-BASIN FOLDERS\401Q ILT\Summary Report\Email 
Correspondence  
 
The Summary Report has been reviewed pursuant to the Montana Supreme Court Water 
Right Claim Examination Rules.  Pursuant to these Rules, no issues or concerns remain 
with the Basin 41Q Interlocutory Decree Summary Report.  
 
The Interlocutory Decree includes the 566 exempt claims in the Summary Report.   
 
The Interlocutory Decree is now ready to be printed and issued. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


